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Dear Member Federation, 
 
 
In accordance with the decision of the EFC Ordinary Congress which was held in Antalya on  
16.06.2022, please let me remind you that licence fee from new 2022/2023 season has been 
set at  25,00 EUR.  
 
Based on the article 3.1.1. of the Statutes,  being licensed obliges the Member Federation, the 
individual athlete, each coach and each referee to respect the Statutes, the Internal Rules as 
well as all other rules and regulations of the EFC.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

          Jacek Slupski 
       Secretary General 
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